
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

PENNSAUKEN TOWNSHIP  

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

NOTICE OF NJ DORES REGISTRATION 

 

 

Please take notice the Pennsauken School District of the State of New Jersey has received 

notification from Records Management Services of the Department of Treasury of the 

State of New Jersey that a review and evaluation of the image processing system 

currently in use for school records maintained in the office(s) of Pennsauken School 

District has been completed and an application for registration of said image processing 

system for the keeping of public records has been submitted, per P.L.1994, c.140 and 

N.J.A.C. 15:3-4 and 5.  

 

Copies of the completed application are available for viewing and examination by the 

public at the offices of the Pennsauken School District, Administration Building, 1695 

Hylton Road, Pennsauken, NJ 08110 during regular business hours, and Monday through 

Friday (excluding State holidays) between 8:30 AM and 3:30 PM. 

 

By Order Of The Pennsauken Township Board Of Education 

John Ogunkanmi 

Business Administrator/Board Secretary 


